
SHSB PA 
Year 7 
Disco! 

 

SHSB PARENTS’ ASSOCIATION - YEAR 7 DISCO – FEBRUARY 2024 
 
Year 7 are invited to a school disco on Friday 9th February 2024 at Southend High School for 
Boys, SS0 0RG. 
 
Music starts at 6:00pm and finishes at 7:30pm.  Drinks and snacks will be available to buy.  
 
Tickets cost £5 each and can be bought on WISEPAY (under Ticket and Event Bookings) until 
Wednesday 7th February at 9:00am.  Parents MUST complete an online permission form or 
your child will not be able to attend.   
 
Please find the link here - https://forms.office.com/e/ScUWgmTCTn 
 
Please note that strobe lights may be used at this event.  
Please do not bring your own food and do not bring large notes if possible.  
Collection is 7:30 pm.  Students cannot leave without an adult unless it is stated on the permission form.  
Parents must ensure they can be contacted during the evening. 
Please park responsibly. 
 

Thanks 
 
Southend High School for Boys Parents Association 
 
 

 

  

https://forms.office.com/e/ScUWgmTCTn

